
 
 
 

 
At: Kingfisher Hall Primary Academy 

Monday 1
st

 July 2019 
 
 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We are excited to announce a non-uniform day on Monday 1st July 2019. 
  

To join in with the fun and be exempt from wearing uniform  
we request a minimal contribution of a 

 
TREAT FILLED JAM JAR (Child Friendly) 

from pupils, as a privilege of wearing their own clothes. 
 

WHY Jam Jars? 
Kingfisher Hall has taken on the challenge of obtaining the prizes for the Jam Jar Tombola at 
the CHAT Summer Fair.  We have the potential to deliver 400 treat-filled jam jars. 
 
WHAT to do? 
1. Find a clean jam jar/s with a lid. This can be any sort of jar, big or small as long as it has a 
lid!   
2. Wash it out and dry it thoroughly and remove labels, if any. 
3. Fill it with anything you like – it might be something you would like to win yourself like sweets, 
chocolates, lollies (in wrappers), small toys, crayons or even one with something not so 
interesting; pasta, paperclips - the only rule being to use your imagination! 
Please only include new, unused items that will not go off / bad. 
4. Your child should hand it in to their teacher on Monday 1st July, when they come to school in 
their own clothes. Please send your child in clothes that are practical for primary education.  
 
Please note – if you do not wish to take part in this fun activity your child should wear their 
school uniform as normal.   
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Mrs Tavishi Kamdar 
PTA Chair, on behalf of Kingfisher Hall PTA 

 
 

 
 

345 3rd Street, Red Suite,  
Altington, Washington 

 
Covered parking is available. 

 
Please R.S.V.P. by November 23 to  

Stephanie Bourne at 

 


